Sample of no award due to late application email, 08-09
Hello John --

Thank you for taking the time to apply for the scholarships, fellowships, and tuition waivers available through the MPA program.  Unfortunately, your application was received after the deadline of May 1, 2008, and due to very limited funds, we are not able to offer you a financial aid award this year.

You may still be eligible for student loans to assist with your educational expenses.  For more information on this, contact the campus Financial Aid Office, at 360-867-6205.

We’re sorry that we haven’t been able to offer you more financial assistance, but nevertheless, we do wish you the best this year in the program, and look forward to working with you.

Best to you,

Randee

